
These areas for improvement are the key priorities for the School Improvement Action Plan  
 

A Effectiveness of Leadership 
& Management 

B Quality of Teaching, 
Learning & Assessment 

C Personal Development, 
Behaviour & Welfare 

D Outcomes for Pupils E EYFS 

1. Further involve all 
stakeholders in 
development and 
evaluation of school 
priorities 

2. Further develop middle 
leadership to improve 
quality of teaching, 
learning and assessment 
FS) 

3. Mentor/coach new 
Governors 

1. Maths mastery across the 
school 

2. Develop effective 
questioning 

3. Maximize learning time – 
pace, checking, moving 
learning on 

4. Minimum standards for 
outstanding teaching 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

1. Ensure impeccable conduct 
and excellent attitudes to 
learning 

2. Growth mindset 
3. Outdoor learning – 

development of 
playgrounds 

4. Improve attendance 
further 

1. Instill a love of Reading 
and increase % of pupils 
achieving greater depth 
(KS1) 

2. Analysis of data and next 
steps for Foundation 
subjects  

3. Continue to close gap for 
SEN/PPI pupils for reading 

1. Development of 
leadership 

2. Beyond the school 
3. Parental involvement  

 


